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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
We wrote to you on 24 April 2024 in response to your request for a copy of the Chief 
Executive’s KPI’s that were considered as part of a pay rise he received in 2024.   
 
As you may recall, your request for information was declined on the basis that 
withholding it was necessary to protect the privacy of natural persons.   
 

 
 

  In reviewing the 
information again, we have reconsidered the basis for refusal and no longer consider 
that it applies.  Please find attached the KPIs for the 2022 – 2023 as well as the KPIs 
for the 2023 – 2024 year which were considered by the Chief Executive Performance 
and Employment Committee at its December 2023 meeting. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Wattie 
General Counsel    
Te Kaitohutohu Ture Whānui   
 
 










